
St. Francis Elementary School 
 

Fundraiser: Perfection Cheese  
and Gourmet Products 

 

September 16, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

We are very pleased to begin our first fundraiser for the 2019-2020 school year, Perfection 
Cheese and Gourmet Products. This fundraiser encourages and supports the Canadian milk 
industry as many of the products offered in this fundraiser are 100% Canadian and/or certified 
as Aliments du Quebec. Cheese is great for entertaining during the holiday season and the 
Gourmet products can make charming gifts! 
 
Please note that our fundraising campaign is not available online. You cannot make purchases 
or pay online this year.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
1) On the order form please fill in all student information at the top of the form.  
The Organization is St. Francis Elementary School and the Group is your child’s class (ex. 1B).  
Please write all information clearly. 
2) Please indicate the customer’s name as well as the item number, quantity of items and total 
amount. Both the Cheese and Gourmet items can be included on the same order form.  
All orders must be paid for in advance. 
3) Calculate the Total amount owing on your order form. Count carefully! 
4) Count the money collected and be sure that it matches the amount on your order form. 
Please make cheques payable to St. Francis Elementary. 
5) Please return the order form (white and yellow pages) and money in the provided envelope 
with the student’s name and class clearly indicated. A copy of your order form will be provided 
to you when you pick up your order.  
 
 

The delivery date will be: Thursday, December 5th 2019 
Orders will be available to pick up from 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. in the St. Francis Cafeteria. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Fundraising is an important activity for our school and the students directly benefit from all of 
the money that is raised. The money will be used to pay for student activities such as (but not 
limited to) class trips, special guests, presentations, etc. We thank you once again for your 
continuing support and encouragement! Your time and help definitely contributes to the 
ongoing activities at St. Francis. 
If you have any questions or require another order form, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at school at (819) 826-3737 or by email at batesh@edu.etsb.qc.ca . 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Helena Bates 
Cycle 1 Teacher, Staff Assistant & Perfection Fundraising Organizer 

The deadline to send orders and money to the school is: 
Monday, October 28, 2019 

As an incentive to participate in the fundraiser, we are offering 3 sets each of 
Virtual Reality Viewer Headsets and DJ Stereo Headphones (made for phones, 

tablets and music devices) and one $40 gift certificate for the Carrefour de l’estrie 
shopping centre. Prizes will be given to our top 7 best sellers! 

All of these items are offered to us by our representative at Perfection Fundraising to 
provide as prizes. The more cheese that you sell, the better chances you have of winning! 

We will present the prizes after all of the order forms have been collected and we will 
contact the winning families by written communication. Prizes will be sent home with 

students. 


